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Friday 11th December 2020 
 

Staffing arrangements from January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
I write to share with you the staffing arrangements that will be in place from January 2021. Following Mrs. 
Shoulder’s appointment we have worked closely alongside our Governors to ensure consistency and a smooth 
transition. Our Staffing structure is shared below. 
 

Head Teacher Mrs. Brogden (Full time)  

Leadership staff Member Mr. Taylor  

Office Manager Mrs. Lofthouse  

 Teacher (s) Teaching Assistant 

Class 1 Mrs. Williams (0.6) 
Mrs. Jennings (0.4) 

Miss Harrison 

Class 2 Mrs. Sullivan (Full time) Mrs. Coulter 
Mrs. Reid 

Class 3 Mr. Taylor (Full time) Mrs. Royles 

Class 4 Miss. Crosby (Full time) 
Mrs. Brogden 

Mrs. Oakes 

Welfare Staff Members Mrs. Reid 
Ms. Winder 

 

 
 
I am sure you will join us in welcoming Miss Crosby to our School family. Miss Crosby has experience working 
within year 5 /6 and is excited to uptake this role. As ever, we will continue to keep you updated. 
 
As we are unable to communicate in the usual way at present staff can be always be contacted via school or by 
emailing. All staff have an email address that starts with their surname. 
So SURNAME@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk so for example Taylor@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs. Brogden 
Head Teacher 
  

‘Happy are those who hear the word of  
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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